
CIED-IUST Foundation Organizes one-week short term computer course 

for students of Department of Arabic Language and Literature. 

 

06.12.2024: A one-week short-term computer course was organized from 02-06 December 

2024 by CIED-IUST Foundation for the students of Department of Arabic Language and 

Literature. 

 

More than 40 students attended the course. The main aim of the short-term computer course 

was to provide essential computer training to students with a special focus on Arabic language. 

The course was designed to equip them with practical skills in key applications like Microsoft 

Word, Excel, PowerPoint and other relevant digital tools and empower students, particularly 

women, with the technological proficiency needed to thrive in a technology-driven 

environment. 

 

The program was facilitated by experienced trainers of CIED – IUST Foundation who taught 

the students essential computer skills, offering personalized guidance and support to help 

students grasp key concepts and applications. 

 

The valedictory session of the program was attended by Prof. Parvez A. Mir, CEO CIED-IUST 

Foundation, Dr. Inayet Rasool, Head of Department of Arabic Language and Literature and 

other esteemed members of the CIED-IUST Foundation. During the session, participants 

expressed their gratitude to the trainers for their insightful and enriching sessions and sought 

for conducting such programs more often. They appreciated the valuable knowledge and 

practical skills they had acquired throughout the course. Certificates were distributed to the 

participants. 

 


